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REMINDER: Route 3 Southbound 

Lane Closure At Fern Terrace 

Starting Tomorrow 

 

Route 3 Widening  

 

Starting on Monday, 7/15/2019, at 9:00 AM, the southbound lane at Fern Terrace will be 

closed through mid-October. The Contractor will divert the southbound traffic onto what is 

currently the southbound left turn and acceleration lanes. Flaggers will be present to control 

traffic flow during the transition.  

 

Motorists are advised to drive cautiously and to expect lane closures, lane shifts, and 

flagger controlled traffic in this area. Alternative routes and/or adjusting drive times when 

feasible are encouraged. 
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